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TO:      Jeremy Gunn 

FROM:Eric Scheinkopf 

RE:       National Security Action Memorandum No. 100 re Cuba Contingency Planning 

FILE NO.:4.21.5 (Church Committee files at NARA) 

 

Attached is National Security Action Memorandum No. 100 from McGeorge Bundy to Secretary of 

State Rusk confirming the oral instructions conveyed to Assistant Secretary of State Woodward that 

“a plan is desired for the indicated contingency in Cuba.”  The original memo discussing this is also 

attached and I described this matter in more detail in a memo saved under parrott2.wpd.  I have 

attached the memo written by Parrott for your convenience. 

 

The interesting feature of NSAM No. 100 is to whom it was distributed.  Besides Secretary Rusk, 

NSAM No. 100 was given to the Secretary of Defense, the DCI, Richard Goodwin, Evelyn Lincoln, 

Bundy’s own files and finally those of Bromley Smith.    
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